
Dear Parents,
What a lovely sun-shiney week we have enjoyed at St Andrew’s!

The additional space that being able to use the field gives us is always very 
exciting and allows for even more opportunities for friendships to develop and 

bloom.
It also brings the return of football matches at lunch times.

There are always some ‘issues’ with these matches (a tale as old as time, in all 
schools!) so we are being proactive and are trialling some new strategies in order 

to allow all children to play and enjoy their lunchtimes. 
These will be adapted as we need and Mrs Smith and the class ‘football reps’ are 

working closely to ensure happy matches are what we have!
Have a lovely bank holiday weekend, 

hopefully the sun will shine! 

B Black
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Wishing a very Happy Birthday to 
those who have celebrated their 

birthdays between: 
April 26th and May 2nd

Miley F, Lucie,
Sophie G, George E, Jasmine B, 

Sophia V
Jo H, Mrs Pettifer

COVID REPORTING
If your child receives a positive PCR please report this using this email 

address:
covid19@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk

DAILY MILE- ULTRA 
RUN!

Today the children at St 
Andrew’s have run a total 

of 203 miles!
6 laps of the field is one 

mile. Some jogged, walked 
and a few ran non-stop! 
We do laps towards the 
daily mile each day- but 
today was the national 
‘England does the Daily 

Mile’ day; so everyone ran 
the whole distance!

mailto:covid19@hatfieldpeverel-jun.essex.sch.uk


School Dinner News

This week, many of your children have chosen to have hot school dinners from 
our new Summer menu.  We have photos of some of the meals for week 3 of the 
menu.

After our first three week cycle we will provide photographs on the menus. This 
will make it easier for you and your children to know what the meal will ‘look’ 
like!

A SELECTION OF NEW 
MEALS THIS WEEK!

Butchers sausage & gravy
Syrup & cornflake tart

Roast turkey with sage & 
onion stuffing
Fruit platter

Harry Ramsden fish fillet
Fruit Lolly

If you would like a reminder of our summer menu please look at our website. 
https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1750&type=pdf

https://www.hatfieldpeverelstandrews.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1750&type=pdf


These are the children who have been spotted shining in school 
this week. We could have chosen so many children- the decisions 

were hard to make!
Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.

George  – Apple
Tommy – Birch
Isaac – Cherry

Emily – Fir
Max – Maple
Sophie - Oak
Frank – Rowan

Archie G – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Follow Charlie Mackesy on Twitter
@charliemackesy

Goodbye

And

Thank you

A huge thankyou to Miss Butler who 

has been part of our brilliant    

mid-day team for many years.

We will miss her greatly, and wish 

her well in her new home and with 

her future plans.



Safer Roads for our Children and Families.
I have been asked to share the following reminder of safety 

instructions for using School Crossing Patrols:

• Parents please keep together with your child when approaching 
the crossing and keep a secure hold of any very small children

• Wait at the kerbside (keeping 2 meters safe distance from 
others) for the patrol officer to get in position in the road and 
only cross when instructed to do so

• Remain at the kerbside if the patrol officer is walking back 
from accompanying a previous group

• Refrain from using mobiles or headphones when using the 
crossing

• Keep alert and aware of traffic whilst on the crossing
• To avoid collisions on the crossing, anyone using a cycle or 

scooter should dismount at the kerbside and walk across the 
cross

THANK YOU!
A huge thank you to Mr Dutaut and his bosses at Schools Week Publication. They have very 

generously donated 8 desktop computers to our school when they closed their London offices.

With ever reducing budgets, these donations make a huge difference to us and we are very 

grateful. 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
Our staff have enjoyed some training from Essex County 
Cricket Staff. They will be coming into school to work 
with Year Three later this term.
Follow the link if you think your child may be interested in 
joining a local team. There is a girls team too.

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket

